From: Linda Maddy [mailto:Linda.Maddy@wrquarries.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2008 12:09 PM

To: zzMSHA-Standards - Comments to Fed Reg Group
Subject: RN 1219-AB41

I have to say that | completely disagree with this proposed ruling!!!! If | am on
the ground; | most certainly do not want to be run over by a loader operator who
may be under the influence of any type of substance. This ruling could do away
with the drug-free workplace as well as undermine corporate policy.

As a concerned miner, | beg you not to pass this ruling. | honestly feel that the
lives of many would be endangered by the actions of a few. | always thought that
MSHA was about keeping us safe — this proposal is making me doubt that very
seriously.

Office Manager
White Rock Quarries
305-822-5322 ext. 123

Imaddy@wrquarries.com
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